
Changes are coming to  
Lake St./Midtown Station

Let us know your thoughts
metrotransit.org/hi-lake



We want to know your 
thoughts on these 
changes. Please visit 
metrotransit.org/hi-lake 
to view the changes and 
provide feedback. 

Contact us:	  
HiLake@metrotransit.org 
612-248-0642
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After 20 years of use,  
a renovation of the  
METRO Blue Line Lake 
Street/Midtown Station  
is coming soon.
Changes are being made to provide 
more consistent and reliable access for 
all users, including:

•	 New, larger elevators that will be 
closer to Lake Street bus stops.

•	 Wider stairways, 
removing escalators.

•	 A new, outage-proof pedestrian 
ramp from the street level to 
the station on the south side of 
Lake Street.
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Por más información, visite  
metrotransit.org/hi-lake
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